Andrew Lacher
Bucksport
LD 496

Good morning. I am writing in support of LD 496. On June 6, 2022, my son Graham
Lacher walked away from the Dorothea Dix Psychiatric Center, in Bangor, where he
was staying for treatment of his schizophrenia. He has not been found. Although a
Silver Alert was posted, initially only family and friends came out to look for him.
He's my son. I know I'm not alone in losing a kid, but I think the system needs to be
improved, and you have the power to do that.

Thank you.



